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  TERM 3 WEEK 10 

MONDAY  21st 

* SISA: Stage 1 & 2 

 

TUESDAY 22nd 

* Scripture 3-6 

WEDNESDAY 23rd 

 

THURSDAY 24th 

* PBL reward Day 

FRIDAY 25th 

CROYDON PARK  

PUBLIC SCHOOL 
NEO ORA 

T R TU H H O N O U R 

Principal Update 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Keeping our children safe when 
dropping off and picking up at 
school  
 
To increase safety measures, I 
have applied to the Road and 
Maritime Services for a lollipop 
supervisor to provide more  
protection for our children when  
crossing the road in Seymour 
Street.  I will provide further  
information  next term.   
 
Unfortunately, I continue to receive complaints about  unsafe driving practices 
such as U turns, three-point turns and double parking during drop off and pick 
up times in Seymour Street.  I strongly encourage all parents and carers to be 
considerate of the safety of others. 
 
Here are a few things we can all do to help keep our children and others 
safer during drop-off and pick-up times during the school week:  
 
• Stick to the 40km/h speed limit in a school zone and look out for children 

who may be about. 

• Always give way to pedestrians particularly when entering and leaving 
driveways. 

• Always park and turn legally around schools. Manoeuvres such as U-turns 
and three-point  turns are dangerous during busy school drop-off and pick-
up times. 

• Drop your children off and pick them up on the school side of the road in 
our school’s designated drop-off and pick-up area. Never call out to them 
from across the road - they may run to you without checking for traffic. 

• It’s safest for children to get out of the car through the Safety Door, away 
from passing traffic. This is the rear footpath side door of the car. 

 
The safety of our students and school community is paramount.  
Thank you to all parents and carers who continue to be  
considerate in taking care and being considerate of others  
during pick up and drop off times. 
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TERM 4 WEEK 1 

MONDAY  12th 

* SISA: ES1 & Stage 3 

 

TUESDAY 13th 

* Scripture K-2 

WEDNESDAY 14th 

* K-2 Athletics             

Carnival 

THURSDAY 15th 

 

FRIDAY 16th 

CROYDON PARK  

PUBLIC SCHOOL 
NEO ORA 

T R TU H H O N 

The ‘Tell Them From Me’(TTFM)  
Parent Survey 
 
As in previous years, our school  
will again participate in the Partners  
in Learning Parent Survey. Your  
valuable feedback will help guide  
decisions around the future directions 
for our school. The survey typically 
takes 20 minutes or less to complete 
and is completely confidential. The survey can be done in several languages. 
Although participation in the survey is entirely voluntary, your responses are 
very much appreciated.  
 
The survey will be made available on Skoolbag next Monday 21 September 
and will remain open until the Friday 16 October. We look forward to receiv-
ing your feedback. 
 

Kindergarten Enrolments 2021- now overdue 

Please contact our school office for an Enrolment Form or fill out a form using 

the link here. Due to COVID restrictions, Kindergarten Orientation is currently 

on hold in all schools. More information regarding our Term 4 Orientation Days 

will be sent out once updated COVID restriction guidelines are announced for 

Term 4. 

 

 

 

 

 

O U R 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/media/documents/enrol-k12.pdf
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TERM 4 WEEK 2 

MONDAY  19th 

* SISA: Stage 1 & 2 

* Book Week 

* Great Book swap 

TUESDAY 20th 

* Scripture 3-6 

* Book Character 

parade 

WEDNESDAY 21st 

 

THURSDAY 22nd 

 

FRIDAY 23rd 

CROYDON PARK  

PUBLIC SCHOOL 
NEO ORA 

T R TU H H O N O U R 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY ROAD SAFETY - REMINDER FOR FAMILIES  

With the school holidays approaching, daily routines will soon change. Different 

play locations and holiday destinations means different traffic environments. So 

to help keep our children safe, families are reminded about these key road  

safety points: 

Stop, look, listen, think every time you 

cross the road. If your child is aged 8 years 

or younger hold their hand when walking near 

or across roads. If your child is 9-10 years old 

always actively supervise them. 

It’s the law that everyone wears a helmet 
when riding a bike in a public place.  

It makes sense to wear a helmet when riding 
scooters and skateboards too! 

Click clack front ‘n back every person for 

every trip. Everyone in the car must be  

securely buckled up in the right seatbelt  

or child restraint. 

Talk to your child about being a safe road user. Reinforce safe road behav-

iours by being a good role model! Children learn safe road behaviours from the 

adults who care for them. Talk about what you are doing to be safe when near 

roads, in the car and when riding. 

Point out road safety differences and dangers in new environments. This is 

especially important when on holidays in different surroundings. Roads, foot-

paths, parks, carparks, bike tracks and bike lanes may look different in holiday 

areas.   

The best way to keep your child safe is to actively supervise them.  

Talk and teach your child about road safety every time you are out an 

about. 

Remind other adults who care for your children to do this too. 

With one more week to go before the commencement of the school holidays, I 

would like to thank all parents and carers for your ongoing support with keeping 

our school COVID safe during this term. It has been a challenging time with  

ongoing restrictions and I appreciate your ongoing support and  

cooperation. Wishing everyone a safe and relaxing holiday  

at the end of next week. 

 

Kindest Regards, 

Anastasia Galanos, Principal. 
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Early Stage 1 Update 

Literacy 

This term Kindergarten have been  

focussing on informative writing about a  

variety of farm animals to integrate with 

our ‘Paddock to Plate’ Science unit.  

Together we have been researching  

animals and writing about what they look 

like, where they live, what they eat and 

the different products that they provide 

us.  We especially loved learning about 

cows - it was legenDAIRY! 

 

Numeracy 

This fortnight in maths, Kindergarten have been learning about the  

values of Australian coins and notes. To consolidate their learning, each 

student ‘bought’ a monster. Each child was given some play money to 

buy different accessories to create their own monster and had to select 

the coin or note that matched the value of the item that they wanted to 

purchase. We definitely have some big spenders! 

 

Emma Thuell, Assistant Principal 
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T R TU H H O N O U R 

Stage 1 Update 

What’s Happening in 2A? 

Literacy  

2A participate in a variety of literacy activities to 

build on their reading, writing and spelling goals. 

These activities focus on the phonics sound of 

the week, reading and comprehension based on 

facts about Australian animals which links to our 

Geography unit this semester, Reader’s Theatre 

and read and match challenge task cards to 

name a few. The students enjoy working  

collaboratively to extend on their current 

knowledge and their emerging literacy skills. 

 

Numeracy 

2A have had a wonderful ‘time’ exploring 

numeracy through engaging in enjoyable 

learning experiences with the focus this 

week being on Time, Fractions and  

Number Facts. Students have been 

working in their groups to read and tell 

the time, identify fractions and develop 

their addition and subtraction skills 

through the use of the split strategy. 2A 

have an AWESOME time learning about 

Mathematics! 

  

Commonwealth Bank Visit 

Last week, 2A was visited by Captain Cash! We learnt  

about ways to save our money and to always remember,  

“speed for your needs and wait for you wants!” 

 

Shellianne Stainton, Assistant Principal,  

Litsa Hallaby, Relieving Assistant Principal              
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Stage 2 Update 

What’s Happening in  3/4HI? 

Hockey 

This term we have been lucky enough to 
receive lessons in hockey! The students 
have absolutely loved learning how to 

control the ball and playing the games 
too. It looks like something we may need 
to continue in the timetable in term 4 as a 
class, because they have been enjoying 

the activities so much!       

 

Literacy  

Over the past two weeks 3/4HI have been learning how to present a  

literacy circle. The students all read a short story and then were each given 

a role to present. We enjoyed sharing our work with each other and having 

in-depth discussions about the stories we read. In writing we have been 

practicing our persuasive writing skills - ask your kids what their thoughts 

are on whether or not Woolworths should be giving out Ooshies, or if  

computer games should have an automatic lock out after 2 hours! The  

students in 3/4HI have been practicing writing paragraphs with good  

structure - including linking sentences and examples! 

 

Numeracy 

In Maths 3/4HI have been practicing completing the 12x12 multiplication 

grid everyday - and boy are we getting quick! Many students can now finish 

the entire grid in under 5 minutes! This is a great task to practice at home 

too - having quick recall with the times tables is a great advantage in the 

years ahead! We have also been practicing addition and subtraction 

(including algorithms, much to the relief of many year 4 students!) and 

learning about different kinds of angles. See if you can find  

get your child to point out some right angles around the  

house this week! 

 

Ashley Winwood, Assistant Principal 
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Stage 3 Update 

Numeracy 

This fortnight, students in Stage 3 have continued to learn about fractions, 

decimals, percentages; angles, and data. However, it’s important to keep 

practicing times tables. Those long holiday car journeys might be the per-

fect opportunity! 

Literacy 

Students have been learning how to 

use a WAGOLL (What a good one 

looks like) to enhance their  

information report writing skills.  

Using examples of reports and 

working collaboratively; students 

have graded and identified the  

elements of good writing, prior to 

researching and writing their final 

information reports for the term. 
 

Street Art 

Year 5 students from 5/6M and 5/6W have been admiring the street art of 

US based ‘Thank You x’ and are working on a cube inspired collaborative 

project, capturing their own creativity. 

Solar System Models  

Stage 3’s Solar System project is now due. Some 3D models have already 

been bought to class and they are amazing! Next week, we look forward to 
sharing the models with students from other classes. 

Stephen Costello, Assistant Principal 
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Library Update 

Author Visit 

Breaking News!!! 

It has been confirmed that author Deb Abela will be visiting Croydon Park 
Public School on Wednesday 4 November; further details of the visit will 
be provided in Term 4. 

You can find out about this terrific author and her books here: 

https://www.deborahabela.com/ 

 

Great Book Swap 

Our Suggestion Book is always on 
display in the library. Students are 
welcome to add ideas for future 
purchases.  The money raised 
through our Open Day donations 
will be used for these purchases. 

 

Premier’s Reading Challenge 

That’s it!  The challenge has finished for another year.  The reading rec-
ords are being validated online and the last few students are adding their 
stars to our SuperStar boards.  The certificates will arrive during Novem-
ber and our Years 3-6 PRC SuperStars will celebrate their achievements 
then. 

Thanks to Mrs Burnet who has worked on the administrative tasks with 
me, and to all the class teachers and families who have supported our 
achievements in the Premier’s Reading Challenge. 

 

Suggestion Book 

Our Suggestion Book is always on display in the library. Students are wel-
come to add ideas for future purchases.  The money raised  
through our Open Day donations will be used for these  
purchases. 
 

     

 

 

https://www.deborahabela.com/
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Overdue Books 

Quite a large number of our students have school library books that are 
now overdue.  Books must be returned each week.  Students in Years 2-6 
know how to access their library account (via their student portal and Oli-
ver library) to check what books they currently have on loan. 
 

Book Week Parade 

Below is a flyer for our upcoming Book Week Parade. Our parade will take 
place on Tuesday, Term 4 Week 2. More information about this event will 
be coming home early next term.  

Ms. D Ratcliffe, Teacher Librarian 
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BRONZE AWARDS 

KGT: Sophie 

KN: Juliet 

1J: Christopher,           

Mohammed 

2J: Adam, Matthew 

3/4M: Alexis,  

Jasmine 

          

SILVER AWARDS 

1J: Finn 

1H: Elena 

1/2R: Jack 

2J: Bethany, Annahi, 

Matthew 

3/4HI: Saikrishna,  

Lachlan, Stefan 

 

GOLD AWARDS 
1/2R: Darko 

2J: Kayla 

3/4M: Kartik 

3/4HI: Jackson 

5/6W: Ben, Tyler 

CROYDON PARK  

PUBLIC SCHOOL 
NEO ORA 

T R TU H H O N O U R 

Croydon Park Crest Awards 

 

 

 

 

 We are Safe, We are Learners, We are Respectful  

Who’s responsible? We are! 

Each fortnight this term, the students and teachers are focusing on one 

of our school’s expectations in a shared space of the school. Teachers 

will be on the lookout for students following our school expectations to 

be awarded ‘Do It Right’ tokens and Croydon Park Crests. Remember 

 

Blue Level- All students begin here 

5 Croydon Park Crests = 1 Bronze Award 

1 Bronze Award + 5 more Croydon Park Crests = 1 Silver 

award 

1 Silver award + 5 Croydon Park Crests = 1 Gold Award  

PBL Expectation for Weeks 9 &10 

We are Respectful when speaking to others 

 
• We use appropriate language 

• We use our manners 

• We wait for our turn to talk 

• We speak at the right times (e.g. not when my 
teacher is talking) 












